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The Orchid School 
Baner, Pune 

Date:13.02.2023                                     Circular No: TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/40 

 

Subject: Student Self Reflection Questionnaire Classes VIII, IX, XI 

 
 

Dear Students 
 
Hope you are all doing fine. 
 
The Orchid School has always believed in Student Agency.  We strongly believe that students 
should have a voice and choice for their education.  But just like every coin has two sides, the other 
side of this power is the responsibility each student has.   
 
As a student, there are some basic responsibilities which we cannot shy away from.  The school has 
created an in-depth self-reflective form for each of you to answer.  This questionnaire will help you 
to reflect on your daily routine and practices throughout this academic year during the online and 
offline functioning of the school.  
 
Take some time to ponder and respond. You have the freedom to choose to be honest or not. Each 
statement in the questionnaire will help you to reflect and decipher if the actions have been good 
or need modification.   
 
This will in turn be your moral compass to change your habits and behaviour for the future.  This 
self-reflection will help you to identify the areas you need to focus on and more importantly the 
areas in which you already excel. 
 
So, let's fill this questionnaire sincerely and honestly.  Click here to answer the same. 
 
Request you to mark your responses latest by 20th February 2023.  This self-reflection sheet will be 
a part of the year end academic report card. 
 
 
 
Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor  

Vice Principal         Principal  

 

 


